Amended Notice of Workshop
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
The Florida Public Service Commission announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, November 29, 2007 at 9:30 a.m.
PLACE: Betty Easley Conference Center
4075 Esplanade Way, Room 148
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0862
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: THIS IS AN AMENDED NOTICE OF WORKSHOP. The purpose of this workshop is to discuss current electric utility demand side management programs and practices, hear about successful energy efficiency initiatives in other states, and receive suggestions on how to enhance energy efficiency and conservation efforts in Florida. 

If you wish to make comments but cannot attend the workshop, or if you have questions about the workshop, please contact Mark Futrell, Division of Economic Regulation, Florida Public Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., Tallahassee, FL 32399-0852, at (850) 413-6692 or mfutrell@psc.state.fl.us.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mark Futrell, Division of Economic Regulation, Florida Public Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., Tallahassee, FL 32399-0852, at (850) 413-6692 or mfutrell@psc.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: The Office of the Commission Clerk at 850-413-6770. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Lisa Bennett, Office of the General Counsel, at (850) 413-6230 or lbennett@psc.state.fl.us.
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